We the undersigned wish to call in following the decision of the City
Mayor:

Connecting Leicester - Townscape Heritage Initiative Phase | and 2,
Design Development of King Street and Welford Place Improvements.

For the following reasons:

We do not believe that all of the work proposed achieves sufficient
public realm impact, for the expenditure incurred. eg Marble St, Wycliffe
St and New St have little footfall and traffic and can hardly be considered
to be “connecting Leicester” or contributing to the aims of the
Economic Action Plan from which £245,000 is proposed for Marble St
alone.

We also consider that the changes and design work (£145,000) to New
Walk consequent on the development of the former council offices
should be funded by the developers.

Now that the major “Connecting Leicester” streets have been
completed we consider that a significant proportion of the Economic

Action Plan resources should now be used to alleviate employment,
environmental and road issues,in the outer estate areas of the city.

4™ June 2016

Signed
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